
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  4.2 
 
 

TOPIC:    Superintendent Search Firm Discussion/Decision 

 
 
BACKGROUND:    Superintendent Linda Madsen is retiring June 30, 2017. 
The School Board has started the process of hiring the next superintendent. 
 
 
 
PROCESS:    One of the first items to consider is whether or not a search firm 
should be employed to conduct the search. On January 12 and 14, the School 
Board heard presentations from search firm representatives. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    Discussion/decision regarding the use of a search 
firm and, specifically, which one if a search firm is to be used.  
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